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August 26, 2022

Dear CMS & CHS Families,

As is routine with the start of any new school year, Chardon Transportation continues to fine tune

routing to ensure operations are running effectively and efficiently.

As part of this process, the following update to routing_will take effect beginning with A.M.
transportation on Monday, August 29:

e Bus #5 A.M. and P.M. routes will be discontinued.

e Students previously assigned to Bus #5 have been reassigned to ONE of the following buses,
which have space to accommodate this consolidation:

o Bus #28
o Bus #38
o Bus#8

If your CHS/CMS student was a Bus #5 rider, it is very important that you check the_Stopfinder app

this weekend to view your student’s:

o NEW Bus # assignment
o NEW AM. pickup time
o NEW P.M. dropoff time

Note that assignment changes are currently in progress in Stopfinder at the time of this writing
(Friday, 8/26, afternoon) and will be finalized this weekend.

Thank you for working with us as we implement these upcoming changes to improve operations.
If you have questions, please contact the Transportation Department at 440-285-4069 during

weekday business hours.

Sincerely,

Josh Nau Andy Caballero
Director of Transportation Transportation Supervisor


https://stopfinder.com/

